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Attached please find a letter from the Town of Truckee  supporting the agenda item 33
resolution to to approve the award of Community Resiliency Grants. 

Best regards,
Hilary Hobbs (she/her) 

Assistant to the Town Manager
Town of Truckee
(530)-582-2914
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November 9, 2021 

Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
950 Maidu Avenue  
Nevada City, CA 95959 

Re: Resolution Approving the Award of $1.99 million in Community Resiliency Grants funded by the 
American Rescue Plan Act 

The Town of Truckee would like to express our appreciation for the Board of Supervisors’ funding of the 
Community Resiliency Grant program and your ongoing support of Nevada County’s community organizations 
and businesses throughout the COVID-19 pandemic.  We fully support the proposed resolution, which would 
award nearly $2 million of American Rescue Plan Act funds to 30 organizations County-wide, include many that 
serve the Truckee area.  

Over the past twenty months, Nevada County’s support of economic and community resiliency has been a critical 
lifeline to many of our community services, businesses, and residents.  Last year the County’s Coronavirus Relief 
Fund Economic & Community Resiliency Grant helped to fund the Truckee Winter Wonderland outdoor dining 
program. This successful program bolstered eastern Nevada County’s economy and helped to maintain the 
vibrancy of our historic downtown through a challenging winter season. Additionally, the Nevada County Relief 
Fund, a public-private partnership that has received substantial County funding, has awarded hundreds of micro-
grants to Nevada County businesses, providing critical working capital to many of our small businesses that have 
been impacted by the pandemic. 

On behalf of the Truckee community, we appreciate that the Community Resiliency Grant program will support 
critical programs throughout the County, including several entities that serve Truckee. We recognize the hard 
work that your evaluation panel put in to rigorously evaluating these applications, and encourage the Board of 
Supervisors to approve the funding awards as recommended.   

Sincerely, 

Anna Klovstad 
Mayor 

Town Council 

Anna Klovstad, Mayor 

Courtney Henderson, Vice Mayor 

David Polivy, Council Member 
Lindsay Romack, Council Member 
Jan Zabriskie, Council Member 
 

Department Heads 

Jen Callaway, Town Manager 
Andy Morris, Town Attorney 

Randall Billingsley, Chief of Police 
Daniel Wilkins, Public Works Director/Town Engineer 

Denyelle Nishimori, Community Development Director 
Nicole Casey, Interim Administrative Services Director 

Judy Price, Communications Director/Town Clerk 
Hilary Hobbs, Assistant to the Town Manager 






